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I inadvertently submitted testimony in favor of HB2025 for the June 11th meeting.  

I wish to redact that. 

HB2025 is a license to steal for ODOT.  

There is no accountability or oversight of this agency whatsoever. ODOT has wasted 

billions of taxpayer dollars on failed or nonexistent projects.  


